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Hi all, this is my board report for February.

      So, for the shop they were quite busy with 41 work orders, like getting the plow trucks ready for 
winter snow removal. We also had 8 garage doors that’s in need of replacements and have become a 
safety issue. 

    As for the office, we got our secretary return for 4 hours a day, so we’re starting to get caught up with 
the billing. And many thanks to the two personnel that stepped up to take on the secretaries’ duties 
during her absence. WE ALSO GOT OUR BUS REMBURSMENTS IN.

    So, for the trip personal we had 44 trips, like sports, field trips, college visits, the trip personal is asking 
please get all trips in at least a weeks before they go out to make sure drivers are assigned to these and 
are approved. Thank you.

    So for the disciplinary department they had 40 write ups, with 8 removals, the schools were KW 
Bergan with 18 write ups, BES 7, and Napi had 7 write ups, all these have different bus violations, to help 
this problem we brought our robotic bus called buster the bus to KW Burgan and Vina Chattin schools 
The Drivers taught bus safety along with bus rules, we will be at other schools as they schedule us. We 
still have our bus incentives every Fridays for good behavior.

    


